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"In Havnor, years ago, I was in servitude. Those who freed me told me about a place where there are no masters, and the rule of Serriadh is
remembered, and the arts are honored. I have been looking for that place, that island, seven years.".there were few guards, and they were not on the
alert, since the wizard's spells had kept the.Tell him what he sees, Anieb whispered in Otter's mind, and he spoke: "A stream runs through darkness
over a glittering roof. Under the roof is the House of the King. The roof stands high above the floor, on high pillars. The floor is red. All the pillars
are red. On them are shining runes."."What say you, Emer?" asked the one like a falcon..Once instead of smiling and agreeing, she said, "It's lovely
to have him back, but" and Golden stopped hearing. Mothers were born to worry about their children, and women were born never to be content.
There was no reason why he should listen to the litany of anxieties by which Tuly hauled herself through life. Of course she thought a merchant's
life wasn't good enough for the boy. She'd have thought being King in Havnor wasn't good enough for him..kind of egg-shaped cocoon. A few
other people disappeared into such cubicles. Swollen.Of late, entering always deeper into the mysteries of a certain lore-book brought back from
the.To the sisters and all these villagers, Mount Onn was the world, and the shores of Havnor were the edge of the universe. Beyond that was only
rumor and dream..tune would come as part of the name, and he would sing out so clearly-- for his voice had re-."That I am killing? I'm supposed to
picture that?".wrong more often than right, with the wizards warring, using poisons and curses recklessly to gain."Where old Early went with the
great fleet. I see. Friends there. Well, I know one of the ships is.As he walked he thought; he thought hard; he recalled. He recalled all he could of
matters his teacher had spoken of once only and long ago. Strange matters, so strange he had never known if they were true wizardry or mere
witchery, as they said on Roke. Matters he certainly had never heard about on Roke, nor did he ever speak about them there, maybe fearing the
Masters would despise him for taking such things seriously, maybe knowing they would not understand them, because they were Gontish matters,
truths of Gont. They were not written even in Ard's lore-books, that had come down from the Great Mage Ennas of Perregal. They were all word of
mouth. They were home truths..could do.."A group of young men," said the Herbal, breathless, as he came to them. "Thorion's army. Coming here.
To take the girl. To send her away." He stood and drew breath. "The Doorkeeper was speaking with them when I left. I think -".he said. "And send
the ships out of the bay. What is it you feel? How do you feel it?".I put out my cigarette..away. They were kissing. I walked toward the muffled
sound of music, some all-night restaurant."When he passed me," she said in a low voice, "I saw a grave.".lives in it. He found himself standing two
feet back, his hands stinging and his ears ringing and."Now you," Diamond said to Rose, and she started to do what he had done, but the rock only
twitched a little. "Oh," she whispered, "there's your dad.".itself, he said, the farmers round about provided, considering themselves well
recompensed by the.balm's just pig fat, I'd swear. Well, so, he says to Otak, you're taking my business. And maybe.which may explain why they
have generally held themselves aloof from trade or any kind of.going beyond certain limits they had to abandon symmetry and regularity of form,
and leam from."Don't you understand?" he said, exasperated with her for not understanding, because he had not understood. "A wizard can't have
anything to do with women. With witches. With all that.".cheek, which she had rubbed with a dirty hand. They moved a little closer so that their
breasts.A century and a half after Morred's death, King Akambar, a prince of Shelieth on Way, moved the court to Havnor and made Havnor Great
Port the capital of the kingdom. More central than Enlad, Havnor was better placed for trade and for sending out fleets to protect the Hardic islands
against Kargish raids and forays.."My people, the Kargs, they worship gods. Twin gods, brothers. And the king there is also a god. But before that
and after are the streams. Caves, stones, hills. Trees. The earth. The darkness of the earth.".woman repeated, "I won't have it! Don't let that touch
me." I did not see the face of the speaker..her free. I know nothing. If you know how to be free, I beg you, teach me!".Down in their tiny cabin
Dragonfly sat waiting for him, solemn as ever but her eyes blazing with."What's more wrong than to summon oneself back from death?" said the
Namer..straight, unmoved. The city shuddered and stood still. It was Ogion who stopped the earthquake..As he came down the last slope of the
mountain, he had seen houses here and there out in the.slip, forget. That was not his language..misunderstood and nearly flattened itself out like a
bed. I jumped up. This was idiotic! More.pressed, and into my palm fell a colored, translucent tube, slightly warm. I shook it, held it up to.They
stood silent, uncertain, trying to cherish hope..When in 730 the first Archmage of Roke, Halkel of Way, excluded women from the school, among
his."You weren't?"."If Roke was now what it once was, known to be strong, those who fear us would come again to."I'd always counted on your
going into the family business," Golden said. His tone was neutral,.THE BEGINNINGS.style of a hundred years ago; I didn't want to. I had to
admit, however, that she was right; brit was."Free!" said the tall woman, and her voice cracked like a whip. Then she looked at her
companions,.Often her mind here seemed empty of thought, full of the forest itself, but this day memories came to her, vivid. She thought about
Ivory, thinking she would never see him again, wondering if he had found a ship to take him back to Havnor. He had told her he'd never go back to
Westpool; the only place for him was the Great Port, the King's City, and for all he cared the island of Way could sink in the sea as deep as Solea.
But she thought with love of the roads and fields of Way. She thought of Old Iria village, the marshy spring under Iria Hill, the old house on it. She
thought about Daisy singing ballads in the kitchen, winter evenings, beating out the time with her wooden clogs; and old Coney in the vineyards
with his razor-edge knife, showing her how to prune the vine "right down to the life in it"; and Rose, her Etaudis, whispering charms to ease the
pain in a child's broken arm. I have known wise people, she thought. Her mind flinched away from remembering her father, but the motion of the
leaves and shadows drew it on. She saw him drunk, shouting. She felt his prying, tremulous hands on her. She saw him weeping, sick, shamed, and
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grief rose up through her body and dissolved, like an ache that melts away in a long stretch. He was less to her than the mother she had not
known..bright-colored plastic, advertised, sold, broken, junked, replaceable, interchangeable..across the glade..farewell, knowing that with the last,
dying sound more than the song would end. I had not known."Trust," the young man said. "Yes. But against- Against them?- Gelluk's gone. Maybe
Losen will."Learn our strength!" said Medra.."Ach, it's a witch's den," Crow said, at the whiff of herbs and aromatic smoke, and he stepped
back.."Come to the sallows," he said..Otter crouched as always in the uneasy oppression of the spellbond. He drank thirstily. The sharp.the King,
and the Allking, and the Body of the Moon." His gaze, benevolent and inquisitive, passed.what she pleased in order to have her do at last what he
pleased, and the game, he thought, was.All the people of the Archipelago and the Reaches share the Hardic language and culture with local
variations. The Raft People of the far South West Reach retain the great annual celebrations, but little else of Archipelagan culture, having no
commerce, no agriculture, and no knowledge of other peoples.."Of course not!"."Now the King is in my body, the noble guest of my house. He
won't make me slaver and vomit or cause sores on my body; no, for I don't fear him, but invite him, and so he enters into my veins and arteries. No
harm comes to me. My blood runs silver. I see things unknown to other men. I share the secrets of the King. And when he leaves me, he hides in
the place of ordure, in foulness itself, and yet again in the vile place he waits for me to come and take him up and cleanse him as he cleansed me, so
that each time we grow purer together." The wizard took Otter's arm and walked along with him. He said, smiling and confidential, "I am one who
shits moonlight. You will not know another such. And more than that, more than that, the King enters into my seed. He is my semen. I am Turres
and he is me...".once," she said. "All that you say of yourself may be true, and may not. What can you tell me that.Diamond sat upright and still. He
had been getting some of his father's height and girth lately, and looked very much a man, though a very young one..of gifts and in pledge of
peaceful intent, Erreth-Akbe went alone to the City of the Kings on.house. San's wife wept aloud up and down the street. "Bad cess! Bad cess!" she
cried. "Oh, my babe.up most of his mind, and most of what we have. So, do you see, put up your money where he won't."It'll stop by midday," the
wizard told the chickens. He fed them and squelched back to the house.and lies flourish in that soil. But the art of magic, though it may be used for
false ends, deals."I'm not really good on the fife, but I'm good enough. What you didn't teach me, I can fill in.but never by the name
giver..knowledge. Then Rose feared her, and feared for her..Then Dragonfly came back to herself and called to Ivory and ran down the hill to meet
him. "I will.Earth in her turning to the sun makes the days and nights, but within her there are no days. Medra walked through the night. He was
very lame, and could not always keep up the werelight. When it failed he had to stop and sit down and sleep. The sleep was never death, as he
thought it was. He woke, always cold, always in pain, always thirsty, and when he could make a glimmer of the light he got to his feet and went on.
He never saw Anieb but he knew she was there. He followed her. Sometimes there were great rooms. Sometimes there were pools of motionless
water. It was hard to break the stillness of their surface, but he drank from them. He thought he had gone down deeper and deeper for a long time,
till he reached the longest of those pools, and after that the way went up again. Sometimes now Anieb followed him. He could say her name,
though she did not answer. He could not say the other name, but he could think of the trees; of the roots of the trees. This was the kingdom of the
roots of the trees. How far does the forest go? As far as forests go. As long as the lives, as deep as the roots of the trees. As long as leaves cast
shadows. There were no shadows here, only the dark, but he went forward, and went forward, until he saw Anieb before him. He saw the flash of
her eyes, the cloud of her curling hair. She looked back at him for a moment, and then turned aside and ran lightly down a long, steep slope into
darkness..to dry his feet and put his shoes back on. "When I go back to the Tower," he said, "I'll ride.."I cannot read them." Otter's voice was
toneless. "I cannot go there. No one can enter there in.Dulse had the big lore-book open on the table. He had been trying to reweave one of the
Acastan.that lived long, long before Erreth-Akbe, before Morred, before there were people in Earthsea..scholar by the age of twelve. About that
time the midwife who had helped his mother at his birth.House. And causes ten times the quarrels. I wish I could get away from it! I wish I could
just.Erreth-Akbe, sailing into the bay "with sails worn transparent by the eastern winds," could not.to be certain. If he does what I do here there is
no harm. We can work together. If I do what he.only transparent, as if molded in glass, even the seats were like glass, though soft. Without.So the
practice of their lore and the teaching of it had become perilous. Those who undertook it.art, as he had taught it to her.."She is of mine," said
Azver..Nobody fools with me. We make a pretty good living. Winters, I go stay with Mother and help her.grayish and dark like the stones. Her
chin and breasts were shiny with the spittle that ran from.the name.."He's matchmaking," Tuly said, dry, fond..mines of Earthsea. These miners
were free women, not slaves like the workers in the roaster tower..gasping, the wizard asked gently, "Are you afraid of the King?".stampeding
cattle, setting fires, and destroying farms all through the western isles. Somewhere.face in the black lane, hardly able to see where the other was.
Dragonfly put out her groping hand.rested. The mage was a quiet man. Though there was a hint of fierceness in him, he never showed it."Is it a
long way from where you live, sir?" she asked..mastered. Only then, he said, can your teachers begin to tell you what to do with it, what good
it.prearranged location?.He watched the staff that stood on the shining floor. In a little while he saw it quiver very.three centuries, no woman taught
or studied at the school on Roke. During those
centuries,.file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (67 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:31
AM].file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (32 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:30
AM]."Once?" she said. "Or twice?".file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (73
of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:31 AM].hungry," Ember said.."Hmn," Hound went, a short, grunting laugh. "You find what you look for, don't you? Like
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me." He saw that his companion was in distress, and said, "I'll get you out of here. Fetch a carter from the village down there, when I've got my
breath. Listen. Don't fret. I haven't hunted you all these years to give you to Early. The way I gave you to Gelluk. I was sorry for that. I thought
about it. What I said to you about men of a craft sticking together. And who we work for. Couldn't see that I had much choice about that. But
having done you a disfavor, I thought if I came across you again I'd do you a favor, if I could. As one finder to the other, see?".the flare of candles
among jagged shadows. He touched the earth of the tunnel's end, took clods of.these old mines. And he wants it. So it's best for us that we find it.
Now I'll walk you out. It's.the use of a gift of power, he thought, if not to get out of a trap?.mind?".prentice or a witch? Power like that shouldn't go
wandering about unchannelled and unsignalled..corrupted by ignorance and misuse and lying. But the jealousy in him was like a stinging
fire..Medra knew the danger of repeatedly taking any form but his own, but he was shaken and weakened by the shipwreck and the long night
flight, and the grey beach led him only to the feet of sheer cliffs he could not climb. He made the spell and said the word once more, and as a sea
tern flew up on quick, laboring wings to the top of the cliffs. Then, possessed by flight, he flew on over a shadowy sunrise land. Far ahead, bright
in the first sunlight, he saw the curve of a high green hill..The man, whom the others called Licky, led him out into a hot, bright morning that
dazzled his.them. Women had always been leaders in the league, said Ember, and women, in the guise of salve.Tuly shared it with him for a long
time, since she could see her son only by lying to her husband,.When she looked around again Diamond was gone..The last beans had got big and
coarse on the vines; the cabbages were thriving. Three hens came clucking and pecking around the dusty dooryard, a red, a brown, a white; a grey
hen was setting her clutch in the henhouse. There were no chicks, and no sign of the cock, the King, Heleth had called him. The king is dead, Ogion
thought. Maybe a chick is hatching even now to take his place. He thought he caught a whiff of fox from the little orchard behind the
house..bareback and made the going easy. But there was nothing left for him to eat. When he rode back to.the summoner's art goes straight to that.
It's a wonderful thing to summon up the semblance and.Diamond nodded, suffering, contrite, unrebellious, unmovable.."No," Otter said, and
hesitated. He felt he owed this man an explanation. "See, it's not so much.from the Earth branch of Adapt would be waiting and all I had to do was
to find him at a."Do you trust me, Dragonfly?".hide his gift..not crowed once this
morning..file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (109 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:32
AM]."Do people still live there?" Medra asked, and the master said, "Witches," while his brother said, "Worm eaters.".down, dark water crept and
seeped through soft earth over the ledge of mica. Under that opened the.the silken dip between her eyes, scratching her forehead at the roots of the
nubbin horns.
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